Dear Leah\_finn,

Thank you for commenting on my poetry. I would love to share my story with you. I would ask that you contact me directly so that we can communicate on the topic. You can reach me at;

MCI Shirley
P.O. Box 1218
Shirley, MA 01464-1218

I know not too many people use "snail mail" today but I don't have direct access to my blog; I mail my posting to gracious folks, they post them and get back to me when they can. The best way for me to communicate is through the mail. I am anxious to communicate with you and I would like to know what you would like to know?

Thank you for your interest and I truly hope to hera from you soon.

Peace,

Timothy J. Muise